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Mr. Wardrobe,

We had to go back to Troxler as they wrote in the wrong Gauge # on the leak test report. They have
re-sent the report with the corrected gauge #. Please see attached.

Thank you,

Richard T Hallahan, PE
Senior Vice President
Office (914) 945-9010 ext 323
Cell (917) 613-2265

47 Hudson Street, Bldg A
Ossining, NY 10562

www.ATANEConsulting.com

P Before printing this e-mail please consider if it is necessary to do so: The environment concerns us all.
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE TO RECIPIENT:
This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific recipient and purpose,
and is protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and immediately contact the
sender. Any retention, dissemination, disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based
on it, may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete it immediately, retaining no copies.
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